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Welcome

Welcome to Eleanor Hughes, Gabriella Barker-Platt, Finley Burton-Wilby, Karlos Ramos-Johnson, Lorcan & Leonard D’Souza, Kagus Keraitis,Tireni Olumabusuyi,Shivansh Bhatia, Krish Patel, Ivanna Odoom De Oliveria, Reyansh Rao, Reya Patel, Krish Singh Samanta, who have joined us recently. We hope that you all have lots of fun whilst you are at Sunnyfields.
Recent Topics
Since our last newsletter in January the children have enjoyed the following topics and activities.
‘Around the World’. - The children used books and other resources to explore the countries around the world.  As so many of us were unable to go on holiday this year we explored different cultures and habitats.  Some children went on staycations and we asked parents to share these trips, the children shared this through circle time which was lovely to hear! When learning and exploring about the world round us we took trips to popular interest places like our local station and field, were the children got to explore nature and how we in London use transport. Within the rooms children explored by creating globes and world maps, they then tasted food from different countries, plus exploring flags and language. 
‘Traditional stories & fairy tales’  -  The children talked about traditional stories and wonderful fairy-tales.  The most popular seemed to be jack and the beanstalk!  All units explored stories, learning quotes and rhymes, plus some brilliant new songs! Within our younger rooms the children seemed to thrive when using puppets alongside stories of their choice.  Within Preschool the children measured and created 30cm and 50cm beanstalks on paper using finger painting this encouraged preschool mathematical vocabulary and counting skills! We also saw some fantastic tuff tray set ups within March with Hansel and Gretel’s gingerbread village and we cannot forget finding Jack’s magic beans within soil trays. The baby & toddler units explored different ways of creating messy play with both rooms enjoying edible sand. 
Within the last few months, we have celebrated World Book Day, with all children attending in fantastic fancy dress. Well done! We also celebrated St Patricks day, St David’s day, St Georges day. Most recently we’ve celebrated Ramadan and Bengali New Year, where we held a party with staff and children wearing some traditional clothing and we all had a brilliant day of celebration.

Our most recent topic has been ‘Wildlife’ - The children have been exploring nature and all the bug friends that come with that. Within all units’ children have been learning new songs and rhymes. Preschool have become bug investigators using clipboards to find bugs and looking at what makes each bug different.  The home corners have been transformed into bug labs using soil and tools to help the bugs.  Babies have been looking at large bugs alongside incy wincy spider.  The toddler unit have been creating edible mud with hidden bugs!
Our next theme is ‘People Who Help Us’  -  we’ve got lots of exciting activities planned so keep an eye on Facebook and of course tapestry for updates.  If any parents/carers would like to arrange a time to visit with the children to talk about the job they do, please speak to Loren or Sarah.

Learning at home with parents

Ideas to try with your children at home relating to our forthcoming topic. During May and June, we are exploring; the colours grey and yellow, ‘the jobs people do’, different ‘sports’ and ‘ways to travel’. We are discussing and talking about ‘being safe and keeping ourselves safe’.

· Play doctors/ nurses/ vets/ baby clinic at home with toys and dolls.
· Use a box (cardboard or plastic) to make into a bus and the ‘bus driver’ can transport the toys to their destinations, similarly, create a fire engine for the ‘fire fighter’ to rescue the toys, or a police car that can drive fast. 

· If you have any books to read at home on people who help us or can access online books to share at home

· Make a space for a toddler/ child office, toy phone/ iPad etc with paper and pencils. 

· Dress your little one as a chef and make some yummy smoothies/ fruit salad/ soup and cut the fruit and vegetables together.   

· Go on a grey and yellow treasure hunt around the house, how many grey things can you find and likewise yellow items. 

· Mix paint to create grey or what happens to different colours when you add yellow.

·  Go on a walk and find the numbers on houses, car number plates, look for one cat, two birds etc.
If you are celebrating a festival over the forth coming weeks please share photos/ items to show, so we can celebrate with you at nursery.   

Staffing
Since our last Newsletter we have sadly had to say “goodbye” to Senel who has left to spend time with her son.  Loren has now been promoted to nursery Manager, she would like to thank all parents for their support and for welcoming her into this new role.  We have welcomed Chelsie as our new Toddler Room Apprentice, she will be working alongside Katie and Sunzida.  We also have welcomed Victoria, who joins us as Early Years Quality Assistant, Victoria will be supporting both Bromley and Orpington. 
Progress Report Meetings
Thank you to all the parents/carers for attending our recent report week from Monday 22ND March 2021 to Friday 26th March 2021, we believe it was a good alternative to normal face to face meetings. We had such lovely feedback from parent and staff said how lovely it was to take a moment with you all to discuss your child’s development.  The next report week shall be in June 2021 week commencing Monday 21st June  in which reports will be sent home.
Photographer

Our annual professional photos with Horizon Nursery Photography took place on 6th May.  This was a woodland theme and the children dressed up in  a Fairy or Robin Hood costume.  One we receive the proofs we will distribute them and give you a date for return. 
Feedback 

As always, we appreciate the lovely comments that you wish to share with us which, in turn, we will pass on to future families looking for childcare. You can do this via the feedback form, or the suggestion box in the entrance hall, or via email to head office, or with a letter or note, on our Facebook page, on Google review and on the Day nurseries site. 
Appropriate outer wear
With the weather starting to get a little bit warmer, could I remind you all to update the children’s bags and ensure that they have appropriate outer wear, this includes summer hats. Alongside this can we remind parents to apply an 8 hour sun lotion before attending nursery.
Sunny’s Gardening Community 
We will be launching our very own garden club within our wonderful veggie patch.  It will be a great opportunity for parents to get to know each other and of course get green fingered growing and contributing to some lovely home-grown food!  This will be launching from July 2021!  We will keep you updated.  
Dates for your diary:
· Week commencing 7th June – sponsored walk / toddle for the Demelza charity.

· Monday 21st June 2021- Father’s Day tea party outdoors 4pm-4:45pm further information will be sent out via our nursery mobile. 

· Sunday 11th July –Sunnyfields Funday   we will be hosting our famous fun day on Sunday 11th July times will be confirmed soon!    -    POSTPONED
More information on all these events will be displayed on the front door of the nursery nearer the time.
Kind Regards,
Loren Williams and the Team.
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